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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 11:45 AM

To: 'Bruce Johnson'

Cc: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1032 Carroll and hearing today at 9am

Mr. Johnson, 

 

You are rescheduled for Legislative Hearing on February 21, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in Rm 330 City 

Hall. 

 

Leanna, 

Please enter a file for this.  It is File No. CRT1705.  Thanks! 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Bruce Johnson [mailto:BJohnson@noranclinic.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:43 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 1032 Carroll and hearing today at 9am 

 

Mai: 

 

File CRT1705 

Assessment 178204 

 

I am having to turn around as the roads in Wisconsin are too bad to drive in today for my hearing on 1032 Carroll.  I had 

appealed this with the gold card because I paid the fee with check.  I did check on Friday and they do not show the 

payment.  I mailed it along time ago and checked with my bank and it was not cashed. 

 

I can stop off tomorrow, weather permitting to pay it at DSI.  But I do not feel that I should have to pay the fees.  Please 

advise. 

 

Bruce Johnson 
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651-230-2320 


